
CONWAY PLANNING COMMISSION
SUMMARY

Next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for October 15, 2018 • 7:00 pm •  District Court Building

On September 17, 2018, the City of Conway Planning Commission met in regular session.  The following members, 
being a quorum, were present and acting: Justin Brown, Brooks Freeman, Dalencia Hervey, Brandon Ruhl, Jerry 

Rye, Wendy Shirar, and Anne Tucker.  Arthur Ingram, Bryan Quinn, and Rhea Williams were absent.

Public Hearings 

1. Bernard request to rezone property located at 819 & 853 Mitchell Street from R-2A to R-1.  Recommended for 
approval 6-0. 

2. Willow Bayou, LLC request for conditional use permit to allow restricted office in R-2A zoning district for 
property located at 1904 Washington Avenue.  Recommended for approval 6-1.* 
*Chairman, Jerry Rye, voted in favor.


